
From:  

Patricia Holm  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

What with climate change getting worse and the need for more agricultural land to grow food a new 
freeway does not moke sense. 
I like the options of repairing existing, improving safety and getting incentives to folks to take transit 
more…tide electric bikes …other avenues. 
'Thank you for your time.  

 


